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April 22, 2025 
 
 
Brandon Hunter 
1829 Dayton Avenue 
St Paul MN 55104 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 1829 Dayton Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Hunter: 
 
This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, April 15, 2025 this matter was 
continued to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 3, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. in room 330 City 
Hall/Courthouse for further discussion.  
 
As soon as possible please complete the WaterWorks application which can be found 
online here: https://caprw.org/services/energy-food-housing/energy-assistance.html 
(note that that there is a specific question/section on the application about past due water 
bills). To find out more about bill assistance, eligibility guidelines, and how to apply please 
call 651-645-6470. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
c: Derek Olson  
 Richard Rowland  
 Mollie Gagnelius  
 Racquel Vaske 
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